
Property Manager Job Opening 

We are looking for a person to fill the day to day Property Manager role for the neighborhood. 

This will be a Part Time/Contract Position. We will be accepting applications until Friday 

October 25, 2019. You can submit your resume via e-mail to lchoa@bellsouth.net. We will 

screen applicants and set up interviews for the week of November 4th. Please see the attached 

description for more specifics. If interested get your application in ASAP. Thanks! Position will 

begin January 1, 2020.  

  

Kids Halloween Volunteers Needed 

We need volunteers for the Kids Halloween Party on October 27th 3:30-6:30. It’s a great way for 

students to receive community service hours or just to help out in the neighborhood. Please send 

a text to 205-296-4876 or email to lchoa@bellsouth.net if you are interested in helping out.  

  

Halloween Decoration Contest 

Scare up the outside of your house or yard with things that go bump in the middle of the night 
to see if you will have the spookiest house in Lake Crest. Judging will be October 30th. First, 
second and third prizes will be award to best decorated houses. 

  

Holiday Open House 

We will be having a Christmas Open House at the Clubhouse December 15th from 2:00-4:00 PM 
to celebrate the Season with the neighborhood and allow for a meet and great and mingle with 
the newly elected board and the families of the neighborhood. Refreshments will be provided. 

  

Pool Bathrooms to be Open Year-Round 

The pool bathrooms will remain open year-round. The gate coming from the 
pavilion/playground area into the pool will remain unlocked during playground hours. Please 
keep off the pool cover when entering the pool area for the use of the bathrooms.  
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